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Our ref: JMA/SRA/Year 13 
 
19 December 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: - Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodies 2025 

I'm delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2025 Leavers’ Hoodie for your child. 
 
The Hoodies will have a large ‘25’ printed on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year 
Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. There is also an option to add your child’s 
initials at an additional cost of £5. You can select this option under the heading ‘nickname’ – please note that 
only initials are allowed, anything else will be substituted at the time of order to students’ initials. Students 
can pick from a variety of different colours which will be available when ordering.  
 
The cost of a collage hoodie is approximately £28.99. Premium styles and adding a nickname will add an 
additional £5 for each option. An online store has been set up where size, colour, Initials (if required) can be 
chosen, and the hoodie can be checked and paid for at the time of ordering.  
 
Please ensure you check the size guide on the website and follow the guidance. All items are bespoke, and 
therefore cannot be exchanged or returned.  
 
To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 
 
Our School Unique ID is: 24668YR13 
 
Orders must be placed before 10/03/2025 and will be delivered direct to school for you to collect. We will 
advise when this will be in due course. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
 
 

Mr J Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher / Director of KS4 & KS5   
 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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